
 

November 4, 2013 
 
 
Dear Proposer, 
 
Notice of Project Rejection:  RFQ 14-042; Comba Park Splash Pad Qualifications, Parks 
& Recreation Department 
 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced project, RFQ 14-042.   
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has decided to reject all proposals received on this 
project. Parks & Recreation staff has reviewed the bids and recommends that is in the 
City’s best interest to reject the request for qualification and re-process with a more 
complete scope of work.  
     
We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to propose on City 
projects. 
   
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
 
Colin Millar 
Purchasing Manager 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-395-7804 
 
 
cc: RFQ 14-042 File 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 


